Dear Folk Alliance Members
Welcome to the December edition of the FAA e-news.
This summer will be jam packed with great music gigs as we welcome an array of international guests to our shores and gather some of the best acts across Australia to celebrate this festival season. A few notable major festival milestones are being celebrated this year: Woodford Folk Festival celebrates 30 years, Port Fairy Folk Festival, 40 years and the National Folk Festival reaches 50 years – BIG congratulations to everyone who has contributed to their success and to sustaining these iconic festivals.
IN THIS ISSUE:

1. National Showcase Program
2. Youth Awards applications open
3. Industry News
4. AGM
5. Membership and Insurance Updates
      1. National Showcase Program

In November, FAA partnered with Australasian WorldWide Music Expo (AWME) to present an FAA Showcase Concert. This music event, attracting national and international artists, and personnel from across the music industry, was an ideal opportunity for FAA to promote the Australian industry to broader audiences and for us to develop diverse relationships across the music industry. 
As part of our Youth Development Program FAA will present and host showcase concerts over this coming festival season starting with Woodford Folk Festival in December/January and then travelling onto Cygnet Folk Festival in Tasmania, the Port Fairy Folk Festival, Blue Mountains Festival and concluding with the National Youth Awards Showcase Concert at the National Folk Festival in Canberra over Easter. Come along and catch some of Australia’s best young artists in concert!
FAA Industry Workshops will be held at the Cygnet Folk Festival and the National Folk Festival in the New Year. These workshops will feature a panel of high profile artists who will share industry knowledge and experience, as well as taking questions on a range of ‘hot topics’. 
 2. Youth Awards Applications open
      FAA Young Artist of the Year


The FAA Young Artist of the Year application is now open. Festivals, folk clubs and arts organisations are invited to nominate an outstanding youth act, aged between 14-25 years, to be in the running to win development support within the music industry and a chance to perform at premiere folk festivals across Australia. 
Selected nominees will perform at the FAA Young Artist of the Year Showcase at the National Folk Festival in Canberra, where the winner will be announced. Current winner, Kaurna Cronin, has just returned from his European tour and is preparing to attend the Folk Alliance International Conference in Kansas City, before returning home for a string of dates at Australia's premiere folk festivals. http://www.kaurnacronin.com/ 
Past winners, Oh Pep! and The Mae Trio, have both launched their international careers at Folk Alliance International in previous years. 
Entries close Monday 8 February. For more details take a look at our website or email president@folkalliance.org.au
3.  Industry News
 Some of the latest news that has come to hand:
FReeZA Mentoring 
Applications are now open for the 2016 FReeZA mentoring program. For more information visit: http://thepush.com.au/music-industry-mentors-helping-young-victorians/

APRA AMCOS have just announced the National Songwriting Postcode Rankings: 
http://www.ppca.com.au/

The Australian Independent Record Label Association review their year: 
https://www.air.org.au/news/story/2015-the-year-in-review

The PPCA and The Australia Council announce a new round of Recording Grants 
http://www.ppca.com.au/IgnitionSuite/uploads/docs/PPCA%20And%20The%20Australia%20Council%20Announce%20A%20New%20Round%20Of%20Recording%20Grants%5B1%5D.pdf
4.  FAA Annual General Meeting 
     National Folk Festival will be hosting the FAA Annual General Meeting – if you are heading to Canberra we invite all FAA members to come along to our AGM.

    All details will be in the next e-news.
5. Membership and Insurance
As we head into the festival season we remind performers, presenters, and event and festival personnel to make sure all your insurance matters are attended to early by visiting our website and ensuring that all is in order. FAA is able to offer our sector the best rates available.
Festivals will find information on the website about insurance for volunteers, as well as coverage for board members.

Equipment and instrument insurance is easier than ever to access through the new arrangement we have with Aon – take a look at the following link to see what we 
mean! 

https://business-insurance.aon.com.au/Professions/Entertainment/Equipment-and-Musical-Instrument-Insurance.aspx
All the very best for the festive and festival season from Folk Alliance Australia. Our next eNews will arrive in your inbox in February 2016, so until then stay safe and enjoy all the great live music on offer this summer.
Warm wishes from

The Folk Alliance Australia Team

�Is this what we’re calling it now  (as opposed to the Youth Development Program)?  Is so, need to add a section in the wesbite etc to be consistent





